From: Catherine Pace O‘Shea_

Sent: 06 July 2018 18:42

To: Planning
Subject: Response to application no. 2018/2681/T_

Iwish to object strongly to this application. If this application was to proceed it would set a
dangerous precedent for the other trees around Elsworthy Road and Wadham
Gardens.

The tree mentioned, like all trees, needs to be routinely maintained. The tree is very dense and needs to be
reduced, not felled to the ground.

Thank you



